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Welcome message for presentation of World Congress on Applied 

Microbiology. 
Rome, Italy - June 25-26, 2018 

 

 
The acuteness of the emerging diseases and fundamental importance of research aimed at uncovering their 

agents places the theme of microbe involvement in vaccines among the most interesting and urgent problems 

in the field of medical science today.  

It is therefore an honor for me and a great privilege to speak about the commitment of the Applied 

Microbiology in sponsoring the international meeting entitled "World Congress on Applied Microbiology". 

Furthermore, the Group wishes to extend this commitment into the future: it is its intention to continue these 

conferences in the next years. The topics to be selected shall cover a wide range and encompass the most up-

to-date information on the multifactorial events which lead to potential pandemics in the world. 

 

I would like to express my greetings and warm welcome to everyone and sincere thanks to the members of 

the Organizing Committee and to all who are contributing with their participation, help and interest in the 

success of this conference. We shall gain in real time the knowledge concerning these agents and the 

involvement in human infectious diseases that represents one of the most important breakthrough point in 

the advancement of human vaccine research. 

 

Naples, 28 December 2017 
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